
Hello Everyone, 

We would like to inform you that the Special Business Meeting scheduled for Wednesday, 
November 21, 2018 has been cancelled.  We apologize for any inconvenience 

Jerrie Lynn Romero 

County of Valencia 

Manager’s Office & BOCC 

Administrative Assistant 

505-866-2014 

Fax 505-866-3355 
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